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20th November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

 
 

As part of our topic Let’s Explore: The Tudors, Year Five will be visiting the Golden 
Hinde for a Tudor Maritime Workshop. This is a whole day trip, so please make 

sure that your child has a healthy packed lunch and a bottle of water. Much of the 
trip will be outside, so please make sure your child is dressed appropriately on the 

day. 
 

The cost of this trip will be £9.00 per child.  If there are insufficient parental 
contributions towards this trip, the headteacher may find it necessary to cancel the 

outing.  This would be disappointing for the children, of course. 

 
5A: Thursday 3rd December 

 
If you have any concerns, please come and speak to us. Please sign and return the 

permission slip below to Attie.  
 

Thank you, 
 

 

Attie and Jemma 

 
Year Five Team 
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To: Attie  

 
 I give permission for my child _______________________ to go to the Golden 

Hinde on Thursday 3rd December.  
 

I have included a contribution towards the trip  
 

 
…………………………………………. signed (parent / carer) 

 
…………………………………………. date  
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